Dear Sir/Madam,

We wish to place an objection to the proposed buildings on Green Belt land, eg at Vicarage Lane, Crewes Hill, Hadley Wood.

The infrastructure is already over stretched, surgeries, schools, elderly & special needs care.

The Government have set targets to protect the natural environment. Building on green sites seems against this. There are plenty of offices and shops empty in Enfield town eg Metaswitch on Windmill Hill, offices along Southbury Road, near Tesco, which could be converted into homes.

I hope you can respect these objections.

Yours sincerely,